
From: jjpilger@comcast.net [mailto:jjpilger@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 10:29 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32  
 

Dear Thomas Perez, 

I understand that Congress is considering making changes that would affect retirement plans 
such as IRAs, etc. I hope that is not the case. 

John Pilger 

jjpilger@comcast.net.net 

Sincerely, 

John Pilger 5035 Pine Bark Cir Dunwoody, GA 30338 
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